
March 9, 2021

The Watsonville Police Chief is not required to respond to a Grand Jury Report.
Although they did not respond to their assigned Finding F13 and Recommendation R18,
both of the Police Chief’s responses were included in the City Manager’s response
packet.

The Correspondence Committee on behalf of

Richard H. Goldberg, Foreperson
2020–2021 Santa Cruz County Civil Grand Jury
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